
 
Given that many families are unexpectedly making Pesach at home this year, there is a higher 
demand than usual for use of the Keilim Mikveh. In order to ensure everyone’s health and 
safety, we have established the following protocols.  
 
 
1. Only one person/family should be in the Mikveh space at any given time. If  
     someone is already there when you arrive, please wait in your car until they leave. 
 
2. Immediately before coming to the Keilim Mikveh, please wash your  
    hands with soap. We recommend that you also wash your hands with soap 
    as soon as you get home.  
 
2.  Please wear gloves when toiveling your  keilim. Gloves will be available at 
    the Keilim Mikveh.  
 
3. Please bring your own towels to dry off your keilim. 
 
4. Please bring a garbage bag with you  and remove any and all 
    garbage you may have generated. 
 
5. Disinfectant wipes , which can be used to disinfect door handles and the  
    counter, will be available at the Keilim Mikveh. 
 
6. Please remember that the Keilim Mikveh is open  Sunday- Friday during daylight  
    hours only. 


